
 

To the Nevada Junior Livestock Board: 

 

I am responding to the job opportunity listed on your web site for a 

photographer for the 2017 Nevada Junior Livestock Show.   

 

I started doing photography in high school and while I have taken a few 

classes I am mostly self taught. Professionally I do family portraits, senior 

portraits, private parties, weddings, landscapes and wildlife. Special events 

include rodeos, prior Nevada Junior Livestock shows, horse shows, and dog 

agility shows, to name a few. I was an exhibitor for two years in a row in the 

Eagles and Ag Opening Reception and Photography Exhibit being held in 

Carson Valley. 

 

A selection of my work is available upon request. 

 

My bid for the weekend of the Nevada Junior Livestock Show is $1100.00. I 

understand that I need to meet specific deadlines in getting the photos back 

to the designated Nevada Junior Livestock Show contact. I am also open to 

any special/extra photographic requests that may come up during the course 

of the weekend. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Anne Bothwell 

bothwell@pyramid.net 

775.220.7690 - cell 

 

mailto:abothwell@co.douglas.nv.us

